
Screaming Filmgasm, LLC  

 

House Committee on Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

March 19, 2021 

Dear House Committee on Revenue,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on HB 3244​ to expand the Oregon Production Incentive Fund (OPIF) from 
$14 million to $20 million. This program is critical to keeping our state competitive for film, TV, commercials, 
and other digital media. 

[Briefly summarize your role in the industry, how long you’ve worked in it, what kind of projects you’ve worked 
on (e.g. project type, project titles, clients)] 

I have been a part of over 5 dozen TV, Film, commercial and indie productions in recent years.  

I am building packages for several Feature length projects right now and am finding it will be more cost 
effective to shoot them away from Oregon! This should not be the case. We must increase the OPIF or we will 
continue to lose out on work and have our valuable crew only able to “day play” on shows “set in Portland” with 
principal photography elsewhere. 

Please ​vote YES on HB 3244​ to expand OPIF and increase media production jobs and spending in our state. 

Regards, 

Angella Davis 

Owner/Lead Writer 

Screaming Filmgasm, LLC  

Vernonia, Oregon  


